MADE A PUBLIC NOTICE EBARB WATERWORKS DISTRICT
MINUTES FOR MEETING HELD ON OCTOBER 28, 2021 @ 12:00 PM

Ebarb Waterworks District held its regular monthly meeting on OCTOBER 28, 2021, at 12:00 P.M. at the office on hwy
191. President PM Woods called the meeting to order. Members present were PM Woods, Pete Nugent, Donald Garcie,
and Danny Lopez. Robert Conyer was absent. Operator/Manager Gilberto Limon was also present.

Danny made a motion to approve the minutes of the 10/14/2021 regular meeting and Pete seconded the motion. All
were in favor. Motion passes.

There were no guests to acknowledge.

There was no reason to amend the agenda.

There was no attorney’s report.

The president reported that the mini LRWA conference in Alexandria was very nice.

The operator reported that Donald got a quote from Weeks Tractor for a new bush hog in the amount of $1,900

Donald made a motion to purchase the bush hog from Weeks Tractor and Danny Seconded the motion. All were in favor.
Motion passes.

Cypress Village HOA requested that their accounts be changed from commercial rate to residential rate. The board took a
vote a decided to leave the rate as commercial.

Crook Lane owner said he is going to pay to move the line after receiving letter from Tony Tillman.

The brown truck is no longer in operation. The transmission has quit working. The truck was declared surplus and will be
put out to bid until the first meeting in December.

Danny made a motion to declare the brown truck surplus. Pete seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.
Old business to discuss was about the new well site and progress of water samples for filter media.
There was no new business currently.

Danny made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Pete seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.



